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Howard Polykoff
224 Golf Hills Road
Havertown, PA 19083

Dear Poly,

Thank you so much for your most spectacular performance at the Free Library!
Every child and adult in the audience enjoyed your magic and fabulous humor.
The children were thrilled to participate in your interactive program!

We are looking forward to hosting you and your show again sometime soon!

Thanks again!
Jennifer

Jennifer Walker
Children’s Librarian
Sundays on Stage Coordinator


